
TOWN OF LYME 
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 

PO BOX 126 
LYME NH 03768 

603-795-4639 
 
E-mail dina@lymenh.gov 
Request for Proposal 
 

• The Town of Lyme Highway Department will be accepting bids for the purchase of 
approximately 4000 yards of ¾ inch crushed gravel that meets NH DOT state specs.  

• The Town of Lyme Highway Department will be accepting bids for the purchase of 
approximately 4000 yards of ½” sand that meets NH DOT state specs.  

• All winter sand must be delivered to the Lyme Highway department by  
October 15th, 2020 
 

Proposals will include a price per yard for material only 
And price per yard to delivered to the Lyme Highway Garage 

(Located at 24 High Street Lyme NH). 
 
All bids shall meet the following specifications: see web site for further information. 
http://www.nh.gov/dot/org/projectdevelopment/highwaydesign/contactus.htm 
 
The Town of Lyme reserves the right and will periodically test any material that is purchased 
under this specification  
 
All proposals must be sealed and delivered to the Lyme Town Offices (1 High Street) no later 
than 4:00 PM on Wednesday January 29th, 2020. Mailing address: PO Box 126 Lyme NH 
03768. Contact Steven Williams with questions: 603-795-4042 
 
Bids will be opened at the regularly scheduled Select board’s Meeting on Thursday  
January 30th, 2020. You will be notified of the results at a later date.   
 
The Town of Lyme reserves the right to request a sample of your product prior to  
awarding the proposal.  Prices are for calendar year 2020 
 
The estimated quantity is only an estimate; actual amount will vary based on a number of factors. 
The Town of Lyme reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept the bid that best fills 
the needs of the Town of Lyme. 
 

 


